
From: sylvia 
Sent: 6/12/2021 2:37:43 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: DA 189 Riverview Road Avalon 

Dear Sir/ Madam 
Thank you for notifying me about the Notice of Proposed Development at 189 Riverview Road. 
I feel that the overdevelopment of the site is out of keeping with the nature of our suburb, where the natural 
environment and ecosystems are important. The few trees that have been retained in the proposed 
development will certainly be affected by the close proximity of the digging of foundations for the large building 
and the trees will soon die. 
I hope that council will reject this DA. 
Yours sincerely 
Sylvia Saszczak 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
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